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The Dodson Creek Solar Project makes sense for Ohio. Solar is a part of our total energy portfolio. Solar
farms located near under-utilized transmission infrastructures help reduce project costs and help

repurpose these facilities.

Solar farms bring revenues to local school districts and afford landowners opportunities to capitalize
upon partnerships with solar power developers.

Thomas Bauer
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